
     

       

           

 

 

          

 

             

             

             

        

 

           

            

          

           

  

 

 

  

  

  

 

          

               

         

 

       

  

 

       

 

    

    

     
 

 

 

                 

             
 

From: ENERGY STAR [mailto:windows@energystar.gov] 

Sent: Friday, October 10, 2008 1:41 PM 

Subject: ENERGY STAR for Windows, Doors, and Skylights - Comment Period 

Extended 

Dear ENERGY STAR for Windows, Doors, and Skylights Stakeholder: 

The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) is extending the comment period for the 

criteria revision until Friday, November 14, 2008. DOE has received a large number 

of requests for an extension from stakeholders needing additional time to complete in 

depth technical analyses to support their comments. 

If your supporting documentation contains confidential data, please also provide a 

redacted public version of your comments to enable a robust dialogue among 

interested stakeholders, manufacturers and DOE. Send public comments via e-mail 

with "Criteria Revision - Public" in the subject line to: 

Richard Karney 

richard.karney@ee.doe.gov 

and
 

Emily Zachery
 

D&R International
 

ezachery@drintl.com
 

For comments including confidential information, please indicate so clearly and 

prominently at the top of the document(s) and send via e-mail to Ms. Zachery with 

"Criteria Revision - Confidential" in the subject line. 

Public stakeholder comments are being posted at 

http://www.energystar.gov/index.cfm?c=archives.windows_criteria_amendment. 

Thank you for supporting ENERGY STAR. 

Richard H. Karney, P.E.
 

ENERGY STAR Program Manager
 

US Department of Energy
 

If you would like to be removed from the ENERGY STAR for Windows, Doors, and Skylights mailing 

list, please reply to this e-mail with "Remove" in the subject line. 


